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San Benito community blessed with a variety of summer visitors 
 

CLYDE, Mo.— Benedictine Sisters of Perpetual Adoration at the San Benito community in 
Dayton, Wyo., have been blessed with a variety of visitors during the early part of the summer. 

 
 

» The Sisters welcomed students from Holy 
Name School for their annual retreat in 
May. They stayed for the day, enjoying a 
noon meal and a talk on the Eucharist by 
Sister Hope Rodenborn, OSB.   

» In recent months, members of the 
Knights of Columbus have been busy at 
work. Projects included building a new 
bridge along one of the monastery’s walk-
ing paths. 

The Knights also worked on the roof, put 
a new door on the Monastery Creations gift 
shop, fixed gutters, scraped and painted 
chimneys and moved heavy flower pots.  


